COMMUNION SERVERS January 2018

Dear Church Elder,

During this Winter season, we ask your service as a Communion Server. If you are unable to serve on your scheduled day, please call the church office (616) 527-2320 as soon as possible.

Please gather in the Pastor's office 15 minutes before the service, for prayer and instructions.

Thank you for participating in this special service and for your commitment to our church.

January 7, 2018

Communion Servers: Ami Cox, Bill Robinson, Marilyn McKay

Communion Preparation: Judi Emlinger, Evelyn Ransom

Kathy VanSyckle, Chairman First Presbyterian Church The Worship Committee